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Addendum	
  to	
  Declaration	
  of	
  Covenants	
  
 
February 13, 2008 
 
RE: Basketball Goal 
 
 
 
Ruling per board on February 2008, states as follows:  “Plans to install a 
permanent basketball goal on a Chapel Hill lot must be submitted to the ACC 
in order to determine proper location and installation method.  The 
basketball goal must be a minimum of five feet towards the home from the 
sidewalk.  Any installation of a basketball goal closer than five feet from the 
sidewalk must have approval from the Architectural Committee.  
Temporary goals are allowed, but must be stored out of visibility 
from the street when not in use.  Storage in the garage or in the 
backyard of the owner is acceptable.  No temporary basketball goals 
may be stored in Chapel Hill common areas.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
  


